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April 10
Spring Pictures

April 14-18
Spring Break

April 24
Levy Renewal 

Informational Meeting 
 7:00 pm

April 30
One Hour Early Release

NEWSLETTER
Class of 2027
Kindergarten Screening is scheduled for May 28& 29 

If you did not register your kindergarten student for the 2014-2015 
school year, please, contact the office at 419-884-2765.

Shine your boots and dust off your 
cowboy hat-- Author Conrad Storad, a 
nonfiction writer from Tempe, Az., will 

be visiting Western Elementary on 

May 13. He is the author of more than 
30 science and nature books for 
children and young adults.

Mr. Storad has a journalism 
background, and was inducted into the 
Walter Cronkite School of Journalism 

Hall of Fame in 2000. Mr. Storad will 

sign purchased books during his visit, 
and information about purchasing his 
books will be sent home soon. 

Likewise, he will have extra books 
available for purchase the day of his 
presentation.

To welcome Mr. Storad to Minutemen 

Country with a hardy Howdy y'all, we 
are encouraging the students to 
dress in western attire to make 

him feel more at home.   

INFORMATIONAL MEETING ON APRIL 24

Lexington Local Schools will be 
on the ballot on May 6th.  The levy 
will be a 10-year Renewal Levy.  The 
renewal levy is a ZERO tax increase 
for the community.  This represents 
12% of the district’s total operating 
budget.  Therefore, this levy is an 

important issue for our district.  
Western will hold an Informational 
Community Meeting on April 24 at 7 
pm in the gymnasium.  Childcare will 
be provided.  Please, join us for this 
important event.   


